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As a resident of Brunswick, Maine with first hand experience with the AFFF release 
of toxic PFAS containing foam throughout my community I am writing with strong 
support for this bill and I urge its passage.   Current communications from DEP 
regarding PFAS testing of homeowner wells is unnecessarily confusing and I believe 
misleading.   The DEP is in the business of protecting the public and the environment 
and it should be their mission to provide information that is both accurate and 
protective of human health.


